
 

Faunce Street, Gosford  NSW  2250 
Telephone: (02) 4325 2110     Fax: (02) 4323 2685 

Email: henrykenda-h.school@det.nsw.edu.au    Website: www.henrykenda-h.schools.nsw.edu.au 
ABN: 17 049 765 167 

“Developing confident, responsible citizens who strive for excellence” 

 

 HENRY KENDALL HIGH SCHOOL 

F 

 

 
 
 

Senior Jackets 2017/2018 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
Traditionally, senior students at Henry Kendall High School are eligible to purchase a senior jacket during 
their preliminary year.  The senior jacket is part of the school uniform and is a valuable keepsake and 
reminder of their time at school.  The specific style of the jackets will remain the same from year to year, 
although aspects of the jacket such as embroidered first name and a choice of nickname on the back can be 
chosen by the student.   
 
Through discussions students, School Executive and members of the community, we have decided that the 
process for ordering and purchasing senior jackets will begin during Year 10.  This means that your child will 
be able to wear a senior jacket during both Year 11 and 12.  This makes the jacket more cost effective and 
allows students to wear them for a longer period of time. 
 
The senior jacket will cost $99.00 which can be paid in instalments: 
 
   1st   instalment due 09/09/16 - $20.00 
   2nd instalment due 23/09/16 - $40.00 
   3rd  instalment due 21/10/16 - $39.00 
 
To begin the process, the school requires a deposit of $20.00 to the paid at the Front Office by Week 8, Term 
3.  Your child will receive a jacket during Term 1, 2017. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact the school on 4325 2110. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
Donna James         Michael Mellish    
DEPUTY PRINCIPAL       Year 10 Adviser   
    
 
 
24 August 2016 
 

Principal – Andrew Backhouse 
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